
 

 

 

Monday 9th September 2024 

Dear parent/carer,  

Little Wandle Letters and Sounds Revised- information evening  

In school, we follow the phonics programme, Little Wandle Letters and Sounds Revised. The 
teaching will begin in week 3 of Reception, right through to the end of year 1. During the 
first term in year 2, children recap phase 5 and any additional gaps before moving onto a 
spelling programme from Spelling Shed.  

 

To help you gain a better understanding of what the Little Wandle programme involves, the 
sequence of teaching and how you can help at home, we are holding an information 
evening for all parents/carers in Reception. It will also be an opportunity to find out more 
about the reading books your child will be sent home with and about the group reading 
practice in school (previously known as guided reading).  

 

This will be held on Wednesday 25th September at 5pm 

 

In the meantime, if you would like to have a look at some key information about how your 
child is now learning phonics, please see the link below:  

https://www.littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk/resources/for-parents/  

The resources on the link, will help you support your child with saying their sounds and 
writing their letters. There are also some useful videos so you can see how they are taught 
at school and feel confident about supporting their reading at home.  

 

We look forward to seeing you on the evening.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Miss Sperduto                                   

EYFS Leader and SENDCo 

https://www.littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk/resources/for-parents/

